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Dear Sirs/Madames
I am writing to ask for the proposal being put forward by Rob Pyne regarding abortion of
 unborn babies up to full term be rejected. 
The damage to woman who have had abortions is well documented. In a vulnerable state
 they cannot make a decision to kill their baby without big repercussions for them
 emotionally, physically and spiritually. 
Secondly if a person can be charged with the manslaughter of an unborn child whilst
 committing an act of violence to the mother than surely this clarifys that our position in
 Australia is that the fetus has the right to be protected.
Please reject this bill. I have been so proud to call myself a Queenslander because one of
 the things we have continued to do is make good well thought out decisions regarding
 abortion. Please continue to keep a high standard by rejecting this bill.

Yours sincerely
 Paula McCubben
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